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In this period of great worry as the world confronts Covid-19, Facing the 
World continues to pioneer a bold new approach to sustainable healthcare 
as we accelerate our telemedicine activities to ensure meeting children’s 
medical needs remains a priority and is effectively addressed.
We put education at the forefront of everything we do. Our approach 
combines all aspects of teaching through missions, fellowships, technology 
and telemedicine, and ensures children born with facial differences continue 
to receive the surgery they need.
We are very excited  about the future but,  as ever, your support would make 
such a difference. These children have all been able to receive treatment 
over the past few weeks. There are so many more waiting.

Patient clinic at 108 Military Central Hospital’s Centre for Plastic and 
Craniofacial Surgery Summer 2020
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Patients receiving treatment at 
Viet-Duc University Hospital, 
Maxillofacial, Plastic & Aesthetic 
Surgery Department Summer 2020.

Doctors from Hong Ngoc 
Hospital, Vietnam, attending 
a virtual seminar held by the 
Difficult Airways Society.


